June 11, 2014

Judiciary and Administration
Attention Bob Seaquist

Cc Teri Lehrke,

Stephen F. Matty

Eric Coaty
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Daar Mr. Seaqiost,

We are writing 1o request a hearing to contest the nonrenewal of a liquor license for Stateside LLC dba
the Mint, located at 1810 Statestreet in La Crosse.

We are aware we have not met the required timeline to maintain our current license. However, we
have come to a crossroad where the additional time required to surrender and re-apply may cost us the
majority of our staff that we have lined up. We would like to request an additional 60 days with the
intent to have inspections done in 30 day s time. We are currently working with Sage Plumbing, Ron
Hammes Refrigeration, and Kellogg Investments LLC Electrical Contractor. All of whom have stated that
the 30 day timeline is acceptable for completion of their work.

Thank you for yourtime and consideration

Sincerely,

o
OBreser, -

L. At



